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commentletters

From: Erin Hoffman <erinbhoffman@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 1:30 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: restrictions

To whom this may concern:  
 
I'm a homeowner in Palos Verdes Estates.  Our house was unoccupied and under construction 
from mid-December 2012 through February 2014.  How can you determine the level to which 
reflects a reduction in our usage?  As it it, we use buckets to capture warm up water and use 
that is our garden.  In addition, we are a meat free and dairy free household.  The state's, 
country's and world's insatiable appetite for meat and dairy products use far more of our 
precious water supply than my family's dishes, showers, toilets and landscaping.    
 
How can you impose drastic restrictions on homeowners while not addressing 
the tremendous agricultural demand of the meat and dairy industries? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Erin Hoffman 

(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation

Deadline: 5/4/15  by 10:00 am
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